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March 1, 2017  
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
This letter is to inform you that none of the Vetri-Science Laboratories nutritional 
supplements require a Material Safety Data Sheet (MSDS). These products are not 
considered hazardous, nor do they contain any hazardous materials.  
 
Both Vetri-Repel Spray and Vetri-Repel Wipes do have a MSDS. These are topical 
products for which the MSDS can be provided upon written request.  
 
Please retain this letter for your files.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Sara Phillips  
Vice President, Sales and Marketing, 
Domestic Pet Business

 


